office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 1:05 PM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Emergency Water Conservation - RESOLVED





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Emergency water conservation - Resolved

We are pleased to announce that the pump issue has been resolved.

Thank you for your water conservation efforts during the repair time.

Nate Godfrey, Superintendent

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgYou received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association